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 31st January 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Re: Kea School’s Roman Banquet 

 
We are writing to you to inform you that we will be celebrating our Roman topic during the 
afternoon on Friday 14th February 2020. 
 
The Romans enjoyed nothing more than to laze about and enjoy the fresh produce that they 
grew on their land, enjoy socialising and chatting, whilst celebrating all that they have learnt 
and conquered as Romans.  So KS2 children are going to congregate in our school hall to 
do just this! 
 
The afternoon activities will include: sharing the music they have been creating with Miss 
Reeve this half term, talk about some of the engineering feats the Romans left behind 
(roads, central heating, amphitheatres, Gods and Roman numerals) and last, but not least 
we will share some traditional Roman food.  Your children will have the choice to taste 
Roman bread, humous, grapes, olives and apples.  (The humus will not include Tahini due 
to allergies.) 
 
Please keep a close eye on class web page, so you can see photographs of this lovely 
celebration.  Teachers will endeavour to upload posts as soon as possible. 
 
Lastly, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding this event. 
 
 
Best wishes from all of KS2 staff 
 
 
 
 
Clare Green, Sheryl Baker, Katie Bray, Abbie Reeve and Simon Miles 
 

mailto:secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk

